
   

                     

                  You are warmly invited  

                  to the evening service at  

 

Onchan Methodist Church 

on 18 February at 6.30pm 
The service will incorporate a 

Presentation 

on the work of the 

The Leprosy Mission in Niger, 

Africa 

by Mr Paul Moores, the Regional 

Manager 
 

Refreshments will be served after the service 
 

‘I have come that they may have life 

and have it to the full’   John 10:10 ( NIV) 
 


